
Session Business 
January 21, 2018  
 
1.  The Annual Congregational Meeting was scheduled for February 25, 2018, during the 9:00 service.              
Results will be reported at the 11:00 service.    
2.  The church plans to replace the present church bus with a new one sometime this Spring.   
3.  A benevolent gift was recently given to the pastor’s discretionary fund.  These funds are earmarked 
for advertisement of the church.     
 

New members: David and Ann Spinks   


